
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 1st May 2024. 

 

To:   ALL Parents from YEARS 1-13  
 
 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Saint Mary’s.  

The KHDA have mandated remote learning for all Dubai Private schools on Thursday and Friday , 

2nd and 3rd May respectively  in the light of adverse weather conditions. Please stay safe and 

well .  

 
This is how  remote learning will work on Thursday and Friday .  

• Years 1-3:  (Assignments for revision will be listed in GC or assigned in Active Learn ). 

The assigned task should be completed and submitted back on GC by Saturday, 4th May 

2024..  

• Years 4-10 and 12: Live lessons for English, Maths and Science and links in GC. 

Revision work will be posted in GC for other subjects that must be turned in at the end of 

the lesson.  

 
We are aware that many parents will also be working remotely on these two days, and we 

request you to please  ensure that children are collaborating with their teachers and are working 

diligently since we have final exams coming up.  

 
We wish you all safety and we will understand if some  children / staff are unable to connect due 

to issues with internet connectivity or electricity.  

 
The school office will be closed as all staff will also be working remotely.  

 
 
Yours sincerely , 

 

 

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


